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TRANSFORMING OUR CITY BY CREATING SAFE BIKEWAYS TO IMPROVE THE QUALITY OF LIFE OF ALL HOUSTONIANS 

October 31, 2018 
 
Beth White 
President & CEO 
Houston Parks Board 
300 North Post Oak Blvd. 
Houston, TX 77024 
 
RE: Houston Parks Board / Houston Parks and Recreation Department submissions for 
H-GAC Call for Projects 2018 
 
Dear Ms. White, 
 
I am pleased to send this letter in support of Houston Parks Board’s application for H-GAC’s 2018 TIP Call for 
Projects.  As the Executive Director of Bike Houston, I support uniting the city by developing a network of off-
road shared use paths and on-street high comfort bikeways where residents can bike safely that compliments 
the Houston Bike Plan.  The projects identified below provide a vision for future linkages that connect five 
separate Bayou Greenways. I support these proposed projects:   
 

• Beyond the Bayous Regional Connector Network of Greenways - offers a vision to broaden the reach 
of Bayou Greenways 2020 and implement many Houston BikePlan Priority Projects.   

 
• West Side/Westpark Connector Greenway Project - will provide safe bicycle/pedestrian access from 

Gulfton, the densest neighborhood in Houston, to two transit centers, seven high frequency bus 
routes, and Brays Bayou Greenway.  

 
• Port Connector Greenway Project - links the Port of Houston Turning Basin to Buffalo, Brays and Sims 

Bayou Greenways, and ultimately to Hobby Airport.  
 
• Little White Oak Bayou Regional Greenway Project -  will extend from Halls Bayou at Acres Home 

through several largely low income and minority neighborhoods to White Oak Bayou Greenway near 
downtown.   

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at 713-824-6808. 

Sincerely, 

 
Clark Martinson, AICP, Assoc. AIA 
Executive Director 
BikeHouston 
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October 30, 2018 

Alan C. Clark 
Houston-Galveston Area Council 
3555 Timmons Lane, Suite 120 
Houston, Texas 77027 

RE: Letter of Support for Houston Parks Board 2018 Call for Projects Applications 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

The Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County (METRO) supports the Houston 
Parks Board's 2018 Call for Projects applications. When taken together, The Beyond 
the Bayous, West Side and Westpark Regional Connector Segments, Port Regional 
Connector Segments and Little White Oak Bayou Regional Connector Segments, 
constitute a wide-ranging mobility plan for the City of Houston. Each of the proposed 
segments will support access to METRO's transit system, providing regional 
interconnectivity within a multimodal system. METRO is making significant investments 
in universal accessibility at its transit stops. We believe the proposed projects will 
provide an opportunity to maximize that investment by providing improved bicycle and 
pedestrian connections in high-demand locations. 

METRO looks forward to partnering with the Houston Parks Board and the Houston­ 
Galveston Area Council to deliver strategies and implement projects in the Houston 
area that support the goals of universal accessibility for our patrons today and 
tomorrow. Please feel free to contact me at 713-739-6062 should you need further 
information about our recommendation. 

Roberto Trevino, P.E. 
Executive Vice President 
Planning, Engineering & Construction 

Cc: Beth While, President & CEO, Houston Parks Board 
Thomas C. Lambert, President & CEO, METRO 
Clint Harbert, AICP, VP Systems & Capital Planning, METRO 
Albert Lyne, Director Grant Programs, METRO 

Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County, Texas 
1900 Main • P.O. Box 61429 • Houston, Texas 77208-1429 • 713-635-4000 • RideMETRO.org 
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